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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

PGCrwiE, —— 77 BEALE STREET « SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 « (415)781-4211 + TWX 910-372-6587

H., @. COOKE
SUPERVISOR
GENERAL CONSTRUCTION
PERSONNEL SECTION

June 9, 1972

Mr., L. L. Mitchell

Business Manager

IBEW Local Union 1245

Box 4790

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Attached is a letter from Mr. James Colbert, Apprentice Lineman
in Line Construction Department, who is requesting a transfer
to the Bay area for the reasons stated in the letter.

This matter has been discussed with Mr. Tony Morgado of your
office and the transfer has been arranged. If you concur,
Please sign and return one copy of this letter.

Sincerely,
JAC:1p % %:""é‘-

Enclosure

------—---------.---------------------------------------------------—--------—----------------------

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under
Section 301.16 of the Agreement.

LOCAL UNION 1245
INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

Date July 5, 1972 py oMt te,




May 37, 1972
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